
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025  
 
 
Dear Year 11 Students and Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Eid Mubarak in advance to all those who will be celebrating 
 
 
Please be advised that Friday 6th June 2025 is an important examination day for Year 11 
students. Despite Eid falling on this date, all Year 11 students are required to attend school to 
sit their GCSE English and Geography exams. 
 
Students should arrive at school on time by 8:45 AM so they are fully prepared as the exams 
will begin promptly. Students will be dismissed after their English exam, however, students 
sitting the Geography exam will remain in school. They will be provided with a special Eid 
lunch. All students are expected to come into school in full school uniform.  
 
We understand this may be a special day for many families, and we appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation in ensuring students attend and give their best during these 
crucial exams.  
 
Wishing a joyful and blessed Eid to everyone celebrating. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   

 
 Mr A. Ali, MA (Ed), NPQH, FCCT 
 Principal 
 


